
Exciting Announcement: Norwood Park's New Logo Design! 

We are thrilled to announce the unveiling of our school's new logo design! We have updated 

our existing logo and color scheme while proudly retaining our beloved panther mascot and the 

iconic gold and blue colors. The goal was to give the design a fresh and modern look that 

reflects the dynamic spirit of our school. 

In addition, we are excited to share that our name now includes the French ‘école’ instead of 

‘school,’ highlighting our pride in being a French Immersion institution. 

The new logo embodies qualities of creativity, energy, boldness, friendliness, pride, 

trustworthiness, strength, and dependability. It is a symbol of our vibrant community and the 

values we uphold. 

We are especially proud to announce that the final design was based on a student submission 

and chosen with the input and voice of our students, staff, and School Council representatives. 

This collaborative effort truly reflects the unity and creativity within our school. 

 

We will begin using this refreshed logo in Fall 2025.  

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. We look forward to seeing our new logo 

proudly displayed throughout Norwood Park! 

 


